
PRESS RELEASE

PRESS RELEASE NO.18/2022 DATE : 25.05.2022

DUE TO MAINTENANCE WORKS AT PURASAIWAKKAM, VALLIAMMAL STREET
INSIDE EWART’S SCHOOL PREMISES THERE WILL BE NO WATER SUPPLY IN

AREA-V, AREA-VI, AREA-VIII AND AREA-IX FROM 27.05.2022 – 10.30 AM TO
29.05.2022- 10.30 AM

CMWSS Board has proposed to take up maintenance works of 1050 mm TM4

main at Purasaiwakkam, Valliammal Street inside Ewart’s School premises. The piped

water supply will not be available from 27.05.2022 - 10.30 am to 29.05.2022 - 10.30 am

in areas like Vepery, Periyamedu, Park Town, Chintadripet, Egmore, Kondithopu,

Sowcarpet, Seven Wells, George Town, Broadway, Perambur, Pudupet, Pulianthope,

Kellys, Nammalwarpet, Purasaiwakkam, Sembium, Otteri, Ayanavaram, Kilpauk Garden,

Chetpet, T.P.Chathiram, Villivakkam and Triplicane.

Hence, the public are requested to store sufficient quantity of water well in

advance. They may also contact the concerned Engineer in the following number for the

supply of water through mobile water tankers for emergency requirements.

Area Engineer – V
Cell No.8144930905

Vepery, Periyamedu, Park Town,
Chintadripet, Egmore, Kondithopu,
Sowcarpet, Seven Wells, George Town,
Broadway

Area Engineer – VI
Cell No.8144930906

Perambur, Pudupet, Pulianthope

Area Engineer – VIII
Cell No.8144930908

Kellys, Nammalwarpet, Purasaiwakkam,
Sembium, Otteri, Ayanavaram, Kilpauk
Garden, Chetpet, T.P.Chathiram,
Villivakkam

Area Engineer – IX
Cell No.8144930909

Triplicane
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